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Serving this morning and for whom we are thankful: 

Duty Elder             Paul Mkandawire 

Reader                  Mary Rosebrugh 

Refreshments        Viris Williams 

Ushers                  Onyinye Vian Foster & Jim MacFie 

Livestream Team   Jim MacDonald, Max Omari, & Candys Bwiza 

  

    Church Contacts    613-225-6648 + 
Minister     James T. Hurd       Ext. 111 
Director of Music Ministry     Dianne Smith        Ext. 115 

E-mail:diannesmith2008@yahoo.ca 

CE Support Worker     Victoria Henry  
E-mail: parkwoodyouthministry@gmail.com  

Administrative Assistant     Elizabeth Mabie     Ext. 114 

E-mail: office@parkwoodchurch.ca 

Caretaker     Aguek Ngor 

E-mail: aguekngor91@gmail.com   

Events Coordinator     Brenda Creighton  Ext. 414 
E-mail: parkwoodevents@yahoo.ca 

PULSE Editor     Carrie Morris 
E-mail: parkwoodpulse@yahoo.ca 

CANHAVE                                                           Ext. 415 

 
Facility On-Call              Marcia Harten – Marcia.harten@gmail.com 

Alternate On-Call           Jim Elder – elderjim1969@gmail.com 

 

     

 

 

Enabling individuals and families to discover, grow in 

  and share the love of God found in Jesus Christ. 

 

 

Sunday, April 3, 2022, 10:00 a.m.   

Minister: Rev. James T. Hurd 

     Sunday, November 3, 2024, 10:00 a.m. 
 

  Minister: Rev. James T. Hurd 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

10 Chesterton Dr. Ottawa, ON K2E 5S9 

Tel: 613-225-6648 | Fax: 613-225-8535 

E-mail: office@parkwoodchurch.ca 

  Website: parkwoodchurch.ca 

 

 

In the name of the Lord Jesus Christ, 

we welcome you today. 

May you experience the love of God 

and warmth of His people, the Church. 

You are invited for refreshments and conversation  

downstairs in the Fellowship Hall immediately  

following worship. 

If you are visiting, please sign our 

guest book or fill in a welcome card and 

place it in the offering plate. 

 

SUNDAY, November 3 

   10:00 a.m. Worship and Church School 
  Hand-chime Practice (after Worship) 
     1:00 p.m. Sunday Bible Study (Zoom) 

MONDAY, November 4 

TUESDAY, November 5 

   1:00 p.m. Pastoral Care Team Meeting (Zoom) 

   7:00 p.m. Mission Team Meeting (Zoom) 

WEDNESDAY, November 6 

   7:30 p.m. Barrhaven Bible Study 

THURSDAY, November 7 

   7:30 p.m. Music Rehearsal 

FRIDAY, November 8 

   7:00 p.m. Youth Group 

SATURDAY, November 9 

      

 

 

 

                            

   

 

Prelude – Gymnopédie 

 

Announcements 

Call to Worship 

 

Opening Praise – Open the eyes of my heart 

 

Prayers of Adoration and Confession 

 

Children’s Story and Prayer 

Praise – Cry of my heart 

 

Offering 

Offertory Music -  

Doxology – All people that on earth do dwell 

Prayers of Dedication 

 

Prayers of Thanksgiving and Intercession 

 

Scripture Readings 

     Old Testament – Psalm 86 

     New Testament – Romans 12: 1-13 

 

Praise – Refiner’s fire 

 

Sermon – The heart: seeking and setting 

Prayer 

 

Closing Praise – Jesus, my strength, my hope 

 

Benediction 
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November 3, 2024: Parkwood Presbyterian Church 

 

<><  <><  <>< 

<>< <><<>< 

We would like to congratulate Robert and Kathy Newton 

on the occasion of their 40th wedding anniversary! 

<>< <><<>< 

The November Pulse is now available  

online and in print! 

<>< <><<>< 

Operation Christmas Child 2024 

The Parkwood Mission Team would like to thank our 

church family for partnering again with the 2024 

Operation Christmas Child Shoebox Program.  

 

Shoe boxes and literature will be 

available for pick-up at the display 

in the Gathering Place before and 

after the Sunday worship services 

beginning Sunday, November 3. 

 

To assist with the administration of this project, 

participants are asked to arrange for their filled shoe 

boxes to be brought to the church on Collection Day 

(November 17) or on Dedication Day (November 24) 

before the worship service has started. Please remember 

to include $10 for shipping in your shoebox, and to close 

it with an elastic band, not tape. 

 

This year, the filled shoeboxes will be sent to El Salvador, 

Costa Rica, Nicaragua, Ukraine, the Philippines, Zambia, 

Guinea-Bissau, Senegal, and Cape Verde. 

 
Thank you. 

Derek Newton, Mission Team 

<>< <>< <>< 

 

Youth Group This Week 

Youth in grades 6-12, please join us on Friday, November 

8 from 7-9 p.m. for our next youth event. Parents and 

teens, please keep an eye on your emails for more details 

about what our activity will be. 

For more information, please contact Vicky Henry at 

parkwoodyouthministry@gmail.com 

<>< <>< <>< 

Lunch and Learn: Paint Party 

Please join us on Monday, November 18 at noon for our 

next Lunch and Learn. This month, we’ll welcome Genna 

Cameron, a professional artist, who will be leading a 

painting session. Materials will be provided, but those 

planning to attend must supply their own coverings or 

wear clothing they won’t mind getting paint on. Also, 

there are 40 spots available, so please notify the church 

office if you would like to participate. Thank you! 

Lunch is served at noon, followed by the workshop at 

1:00 p.m. All are welcome to come! 

<>< <>< <>< 

Urgent Need for Teachers! 

Good News! Our church school is growing and we need to 

add another Church school teacher to our team. Please 

contact Pamela Pestaluky or Holly MacDonald if you can 

help with this important ministry. 

<>< <>< <>< 

Lift Operators Needed 

Operating the lift (elevator) is a valued service for those 

attending Parkwood services and events. Training to be a 

lift operator will take place in November. If you would like 

to be trained as a lift operator, or would like a refresher, 

please contact Marcia Harten or the church office.  

<>< <>< <>< 

 

 

 

Parkwood Cookbook 

Do you have a favourite dish? A traditional family recipe? 

A baked good or treat which others might enjoy? We are 

still accepting recipes for our 60th anniversary cookbook, 

which we will take and compiled into a cookbook for all to 

enjoy!  

 

Please drop off typed or written copies in the box in the 

gathering place. Please include your name and where you 

can purchase any special ingredients.   

 

Please contact Laura Game or Victoria Henry 

(parkwoodyouthministry@gmail.com) with any questions.  

<>< <>< <>< 

Clean and Tidy Spaces 

The congregation is reminded that there are three 

congregations using our building on Sundays with no 

janitorial services in between. Let’s be extra careful to 

leave any spaces we use at least as tidy as we find them. 

<>< <>< <>< 

 

Announcements 


